MIAMI POLICE DEPARTMENT

NEWS REI OCNASE

Public Information Office, 400 NW 2 Ave., Room 220, Miami, Florida 33128
(305) 603-6420

Date: September 25, 2019

subject: _PRECAUTIONARY INFORMATION

Just recently, we learned that telephone calls have been made by unknown
persons posing as public and police officials. Those callers have requested
monies and personal information from members of the public. There are no
officials, nor public or police that will be asking for personal information,
withdrawals of monies from any accounts or anything related to that matter.
Everyone should be aware that this is a scam. Anyone who has been
victimized should immediately contact their local police department and
file a report.
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